
 

8th June 2018 
 
 
 

To: Parents of pupils in Junior School 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 

Hollygirt 140 Year Anniversary – Victorian Day 
 

As you are aware, Hollygirt is celebrating its 140 year anniversary and I look forward to seeing some of 
you at the Gala Dinner on Saturday 30th June.   
 
On Thursday 28th June, the juniors will be off timetable for a Victorian Day, participating in various classes, 
workshops and even having a Victorian themed lunch!  We would like the children to dress up as 
Victorians for this occasion with costumes as simple or elaborate as you wish.  I am sure this will be an 
extremely enjoyable day and a valuable learning experience.  
 
We are inviting our former staff, pupils and friends to celebrate the 140th anniversary of our school on the 
same day as our Garden Party (11am-1pm on 30th June) and we will be launching our new History of 
Hollygirt book for sale at this time.  
 
A few tickets are still available for the Gala Dinner!  
 
If you have any question, please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
 

Mrs V Wright 
Head of Juniors 
 


